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Headteacher’s notes… 
We had a variety of socks on display Monday from both children and staff 
which was great to see. The important message about each one of us being 
valued for who we are as individuals is not just for one day, or even a week, 
but something we should all remember all of the time and is part of our 
school values. At this time during the pandemic, looking after and supporting each other is even more 
important. 
 
We continue to remember all the those children in Reception and others who are isolating, as well as the 
staff, and look forward to them being back in school with us next week – it has certainly been a bit quieter 
without them. Thank you for your continued co-operation with maintaining social distancing in the 
playground and around school. It is important that everyone continues to take responsibility.  
 
I am aware of the difficulties caused by the road closure on Tuesday this week. The work is being carried 
out by Anglian Water and we had no prior warning of any repairs. We have contacted about the situation 
and I understand that the work is scheduled to be finished by next Tuesday.  
 
We have now raised over £600 for Children In Need – thank you so much! 
 
Remote Learning 
Arrangements are in place for remote learning should children need to isolate and we 
will be sending home further details next week. 
 
School Meals 
Plans are still underway for a hot menu to start the first week in December. This will initially be for 2 days a 
week then going up to 3. More details will be available next week. 
 
PTA NEWS 
 
Lottery- This is being drawn on Saturday 21st so get your last minute tickets to be in for a chance of 
winning that amazing prize of a Nintendo switch bundle. Link is below to get those tickets. 
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/ 
 
Bags to school- get filling a bag or two or more, collection is on the 23rd, Monday morning. Bring your filled 
bags to the coloured railings before 9am. Let’s see if we can beat our last amount made!!! 
 
Amazon Smile- Don’t forget to get this great app. Details can be found on the PTA board by the key stage 1 
gates. So far the app has made the school £45.70. Black Friday is here! So download the app and start 
donating, by just buying all you need!! It’s easy so why not start now!  
 
We have many virtual events happening these include our virtual fair which is on Facebook just search 
Brampton PTA Christmas fair. Lots of lovely things to buy so have a little look for those Christmas gifts. 
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Virtual raffle is now live so please go to the link and get some tickets. Get family and friends to buy too, as 
there are some great prizes to be won!! 
https://raffall.com/143384/enter-raffle-to-win-bvps-christmas-raffle-2020-hosted-by-brampton-pta 
 
Virtual pet show is getting some great nominations so keep them coming in. Closing date for this is 9th 
December we can’t wait to see them all!! 
 
If you think you could help in any way or would like to know more about the PTA then please email 
bramptonpta@outlook.com 
We would like to hear from you all and everyone is welcome. 
 
Next meeting is on December 10th at 7.30pm via a zoom meeting link to follow. 
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